
 

 

 

2nd March 2018  

Reception News 
This week  

This week started with the children coming into 
school and getting on with a morning write. They do 
this by looking at a picture on the whiteboard, 
thinking about a sentence that starts with “I can 
see….”, finding their book and writing as 
independently as possible. I have been incredibly 
impressed with how quickly the children have got 
used to this new routine.  
Unfortunately Warburtons double booked us and so 
are looking forward to welcoming them next 
Wednesday instead. 
What a wonderful day we’ve had today celebrating 
World Book Day. The children enjoyed sharing the 
books they brought in from home and we especially 
enjoyed looking at the story boxes. Thank you for 
the effort you put into those. We had a “Golidlocks” 
themed morning making and tasting porridge, acting 
out the story and making masks. In the afternoon 
the children enjoyed reading with some Year 6 
children, went on a “Where’s Wally” hunt, drank hot 
chocolate WITH marshmallows and still had the 
energy to do their first performance in parent 
assembly! Phew!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Contact 

Dawn Osman (Reception Teacher): 
d.osman@boroughbridge-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk  

01423 322208 

Next Week 

    In maths we will be investigating length and height 
using non-standard measure such as hands, feet or 
pencils. 
In phonics we will continue consolidating reading 
words with adjacent consonants and known 
graphemes using fun games.  

 

 Mon19th/Wed 21st March  
Parents Evenings 

 Thursday 29th March 
School closes  
 Monday 16th Feb 

Summer Term starts 

  Dates for your Diary 

Reception Superstars  

    This weeks superstars of the 
week are Ava Mudd and Benji 
Sinclair for getting on with the 
morning write with such 
maturity.  

Eddy the Teddy would like to go 
home with Ella Ward for trying so 
hard with her handwriting and 
having a go with writing 
sentences.  

Eddy the Teddy 
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